
 

You Did It for Me 
Creation is a gift. What we do with this gift has major impacts for 

future generations. Our Holy Father reminded us during his visit to 

the U.S., ñWhen it comes to the care of our common home, we are 

living at a critical moment in history.ò How will you care for this 

gift and protect it for future generations? Catholics across the 

country are taking steps to care for our common home and making 

sure that Godôs gift of creation is not spoiled for our children. Start 

now by heeding Pope Francisô call to take action. 

To learn more, please visit  

CRS.org/pope-francis-climate 

 

Theology on Tap: Thursday, October 22nd 
What vision of life are you living by? The vision the world gives 

or the vision of faith? How does God love? How can we grow in 

our ability to love as God loves? Come join our featured speaker, 

Deacon Danny Hartnedy and fellow young adults in an interactive 

discussion with regard to these questions. Theology on Tap is a 

free, monthly event and all young adults are welcome. We meet in 

the downstairs room of the Flying Saucer in the River Market 

at 7pm. Food will be provided. Donations are accepted at the door. 

We hope to see you there! Please contact Amy Wisniewski 

 

All Souls Day Mass will be celebrated by Bishop Anthony 

Taylor at Calvary Cemetery on Monday, November 2, 2015 

at  9:30 AM. The Mass is followed by a procession through the 

cemetery and praying of the rosary. In case of rain the Mass will 

be celebrated at the Cathedral of Saint Andrew at 10 am.  
 

Fifth Annual Prayer Breakfast  
The Sisters of Mercy and The Family Development Center invite 

you to participate in the fifth annual prayer breakfast to benefit 

Catherineôs House.  Sr. Ann Hardcastle, RSM will be honored for 

her efforts on behalf of teen parents and their children on Satur-

day, October 31, 2015 from 9:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at Better 

Community Development Center, 400 West 12th Street. For ticket 

information contact Brenda Hill or Kizzie Redd at 661- 4001. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please come and help freshen up the church and  chapel in 

preparation for the Divine Year of Mercy. Activities will in-

clude washing the pews, dusting, minor painting, etc. The first 

clean-up day will be October 31st from 9am until 1:00 pm. 

 

Perpetual Adoration  
ñJesus says, Come to me all you who find life burdensome,  

and I will refresh you.ò Who can refuse such a wonderful  

invitation  - wonôt you respond? Consider beginning a one hour 

commitment in the Perpetual Adoration Chapel during this 

upcoming Year of Mercy. For more information contact the 

new Perpetual Adoration Coordinator, Margaret Switlik, at 

adoration@goodCounselLR.com   

 

November first is the Solemnity of All Saints. It is not a holy 

day of obligation this year. On All Souls Day, November 2nd, 

a Mass of Remembrance will be celebrated at 7:00 pm You are 

invited to bring a framed photograph of your deceased loved 

one to place by the altar. These may be brought to the Church 

next weekend or to the parish office through the week. They 

will be left up during the month of November. No frames larg-

er than 5x7 if possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IN THE DIOCESE 

 
An Afternoon of Reflection  
You are invited to come to an afternoon of reflection where 

you will be fed by excellent teaching, good discussion, and 

prayer.  Clifford Yeary, author of Welcome to the Feast and 

associate director of Little Rock Scripture Study, will lead our 

reflections.  ñThe Bread of Life, A Feast of Biblical Reflections 

on the Eucharistò will be held in two locations, both a love-

ly one hour drive from central Arkansas: Holy Rosary Church 

in Stuttgart, on Saturday, November 7 (call Sara at 870-673-

4144 to register) or St. Mary Church in Hot Springs on Sunday, 

November 15 (call the church office at 501-623-3233 to regis-

ter). Either location from 12:30-4:30 p.m.  Free admission. 

Sponsored by Little Rock Scripture Study. 

 

 

 

National Vocations Awareness Week is  

Nov. 1-7.  NVAW is an annual week-long celebration of the 

Catholic Church in the United States dedicated to promote  

vocations to the priesthood, diaconate and consecrated life 

through prayer and education, and to renew our prayers and 

support for those who are considering one of these particular 

vocations.  Please join your parish in bringing 2015 the Year  

of Consecrated Life to a climax through prayer, action, and 

inviting someone to consider a vocation to Religious Life, 

Priesthood,  or the diaconate.  Refer them to the diocese for 

more information 501-664-0340.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Joseph Center Harvest Festival 

6800 Camp Robinson Road, North Little Rock 

Saturday, November 7 

10am ï 3pm 

$5/person ($20/family max.) includes 

Building Tours  /  Hayrides  /   Food Trucks 

Music  /   Childrenôs Activities  /  Face Painting    

Games   /  NLR Animal Shelter 

Old Fashioned Pie Baking Contest 

 

To register for the Pie Contest and for more information email 

stjosephcenter@gmail.com or call (501) 607-3147 

 

All proceeds help save this historic property! 

 

Masses: 

 Saturday:    4:30 PM Vigil 

 Sunday:      8:00 and 11:00 AM  

       2:00 PM Spanish Mass 

 Weekdays: 8:00 AM on Tues, Thurs, &  Fri;  

       6:00 PM on Wed 

 Holy Days:  To be announced 
 

Adoration: 24 hours, 7 days a week 
 

Sacraments: 

 Confession: 3:30 - 4:00 PM, Saturday 

        5:15 PMð5:45 PM, Wednesday 

                  (or anytime by appointment) 

 Infant Baptism:   

    Call the Church office to register 

   Marriage:  

  Those considering marriage need to notify the  

  parish priest of their intention to marry at least  

  six months prior to their intended wedding date. 

  Wedding dates will be finalized only after  

  consultation with the priest or deacon.   

  Attendance of an approved marriage preparation  

  program required.  Please call the parish office  

  for further information. 
 

Organizations & Ministries: 

  Altar Servers:  666-5073 

  Eucharistic Ministers:  666-5073 

  Finance Council: 490-5902 

  Food Box: 666-5073 

  Knights of Columbus:  993-8636 

  Our House Meals: 993-2136 

  Religious Education for Children: 666-5693 

  Pastoral Council: 765-1451 

  Perpetual Adoration: Margaret Switlik   

                         adoration@goodcounselLR.com 

  Respect Life: 920-2483 

  St. Josephôs Covenant Keepers: 225-5037 

  Minibus Drivers: 666-5073 

  VIRTUS Coordinator: 455-3107 
 

Bulletin deadline is Wednesday 12 noon. Email: 

carol@goodcounselLR.com 

Newsletter - Published Quarterly:  Submit  

articles to parishoffice@goodcounselLR.com 

 

Pastor: Fr. Joshua Stengel 

frjosh@goodcounselLR.com 

After hours emergencyðleave message at 501-280-0772 
 

Bookkeeper:  Mary Murry 

mmurry@goodcounsel.comcastbiz.net 
 

Office of Faith Formation: Margaret Zakrzewski 

margaret@goodcounselLR.com 
 

Confirmation: Nick & Kristin Ables 

goodcounselcym@gmail.com 
 

Youth Ministry: Nick & Kristin Ables 

goodcounselcym@gmail.com 
 

Hispanic Ministry: Maria Luna 

maria@goodcounselLR.com 
 

Maintenance Engineer: Frank Zakrzewski 

frank@goodcounselLR.com 
 

Parish Office Manager: Carol Miller 

carol@goodcounselLR.com 
 

Parish Pastoral Council President: Ray Hanley  

rhanley@afmc.org 
 

Finance Council Chairman: Marty Kallenbach 

mlkbach@comcast.net  
 

Church Office Hours:  
Monday - Thursday, 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM  

Friday - 8:30 AM - 3:00 PM 

The office is closed for lunch from 11:30-12:30pm 
 

Parish Registration:  
Registration forms are located at all entrances to the church.   

Please fill one out and return it to the church office or drop  

it in the collection basket, 
 

ððððððððððððððððððððððð 
 

Ministry to the Sick 
If you would like to be anointed before going into the hospital  

or have Communion brought to someone homebound, please  

call the parish office. Your contacting the parish office helps us  

to minister to our homebound / hospitalized parishioners. When 

registering in the hospital, please register as Catholic and as a  

parishioner. 
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Our Lady of  
Good Counsel 

C  A  T  H  O  L  I  C     C  H  U  R  C  H  

The Twenty Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Timeð October 18, 2015 
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